
 

 

January 14, 2020 

 
MEMO TO: Mayor Barber and Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Rhonda Ferebee, Town Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Amendment to Emergency Operations Plan / Hurricane Operations Agreement 
 
The Emerald Isle Emergency Operations Plan is a comprehensive plan that is updated periodically.  
The last amendment to the Emergency Operations Plan was approved by the Board of 
Commissioners in June 2012.  Over the past few months Town Manager Matt Zapp along with the 
Town’s management team have met to review changes to the plan that will better reflect current 
practices.  Following this comprehensive review of the EOP town staff recommends that the Board 
approve the plan as amended.  Included in packets is a marked up copy with highlighted cross 
through and underscore of changes suggested followed by a clean copy of the document. 
 
Additionally, also associated with emergency operations, the Board is asked to consider approval 
of the Hurricane Operations Agreement with Speedway, LLC.  Fire Chief Bill Walker and his staff 
have coordinated with the management of the Speedway located in Emerald Isle the desire to 
install a manual transfer switch at that location so that in the event of power loss a mobile 
generator would provide for the Town’s petroleum supplies. 
 
Town staff will be glad to answer any questions you may have about these suggested changes.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Nice Matters! 
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